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From: Lyndall Rosewarne

Sent: 12 May 2017 13:12

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER.
Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to object to the closure of the Paget Road crossing in Wivenhoe. This crossing is not
dangerous (as you have conceded yourselves) and is of great utility to people living in Wivenhoe.
There are no alternatives which adequately replace this right of way which predates the railway
and is part of Wivenhoe's heritage.

At the very least a public enquiry should be held to air the arguments for and against (rather than
you ‘consultation’ which was nothing of the kind).

Yours sincerely

Lyndall Rosewarne
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